PAUQUETTE CENTER HAS ADOPTED NEW PROCEDURES!

(Following CDC and DHS recommendations)

- Please enter no more than 10 minutes prior to your scheduled appointment
- Masks are required for individuals age 5 and up
- Please maintain 6' of distance between yourself and others
- Do not enter if you have experienced persistent cough, shortness of breath, fever, sore throat, fatigue, body aches, or other flu-like symptoms within the last 72 hours
- Do not enter if you have been in contact with someone who tested positive for COVID 19 within the last 2 weeks
- Your temperature will be taken and individuals with temperatures over 100 degrees will be asked to reschedule
- Telehealth appointments remain an option upon request

Thank you for your support and flexibility during this ever-changing situation!